From: JOSEPHINE WARD [josephinewardsolicitor@gmail.com]

Sent: 17 February 2014 17:57

To: Allaway, Trevor; Lorraine Cordell; too smooth; Andrew Locke

Subject: Regina v. Simon Cordell for mention at Woolwich Crown Court on 18th February 2014
Dear Mr Allway

Further to my email of 12th February 2014 can you please confirm whether a decision has yet been
made as to the release of the Patel file.

I await hearing from you and any update in advance of tomorrow's hearing would be appreciated.

Yours faithfully

MICHAEL CARROLL & CO SOLICITORS




